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NOTICE TO ALL CONTRACTORS: 
 
Proposal #03: 3020-00-70, WISC    

Horicon - Kewaskum 
CTH V to STH 175 
STH 028    
Dodge County 

 
Letting of March 11, 2025 
 
This is Addendum No. 01, which provides for the following: 
 
Special Provisions: 
 

Revised Special Provisions 
Article 

No. 
Description 

8 Other Contracts 
 

 

The responsibility for notifying potential subcontractors and suppliers of these changes remains with the 
prime contractor. 

Sincerely, 
 

Mike Coleman 
Proposal Development Specialist 
Proposal Management Section 
 
 
 



ADDENDUM NO. 01 

3020-00-70 

February 25, 2025 

 
Special Provisions 
 

8. Other Contracts. 
 
Add the following paragraph to the article. 

 

The department is undertaking a project on STH 60 under a department contract by others in 2025 for 
Project 3042-01-62, Lowell – Hartford, STH 67 to Washington County Line, Dodge County. Work is planned 
under detour conditions during the beginning of the project and is scheduled to begin in August 2025. 

  
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 


